
 

February 11, 2010 

            

City Council  

Committee Report 

Revised 

TO:  Mayor & Council 
 

FR:  Richard Perchuk, Manager of Operations 
 

RE:  Downtown Long Term Parking – Lakeview Drive  
 

Recommendation: 
That Council hereby authorizes construction of an additional eight (8) parking 

stalls at the Lakeview Parking Lot; and  
 

That Administration make arrangements to lease out these parking stalls on a 
monthly basis following completion of the required construction and signage; and 

further  

 
That Council give three readings to a by-law to amend Lot “F” of Parking Lot By-

law Number 66-2006 at a future meeting. 
 

Background: 
Phase 2 of the Downtown Revitalization Project will affect the South Harbourfront 

Parking Lot and a plan to accommodate thirty (30) displaced users needs to be 
implemented. 

 
It is proposed that the Lakeview Drive Parking Lot, an open parking lot restricted 

by a “No Overnight” parking restriction, be designated as a leased parking area 
and that motorists be required to pay for a pass from City Hall in order to park in 

the lot based on a weekly or monthly rate.  
 

I recommend that the lot be expanded to accommodate an additional eight (8) 

stalls as per the attached plan and that arrangements be made to lease out the 
parking stalls.  

 
Budget:  $5,000.00  
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Resolution & By-Law 

Distribution: R. Perchuk, M. Vogrig, T. Rickaby  


